PUBLIC NOTICE

WATER SUPPLY SYSTEM COVERED BY THIS NOTICE
Stewart Community Water System
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ROUTINE MAINTENANCE OF STEWART’S WATER
DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM

District of Stewart staff performs weekly sampling from the
Water Distribution System and submits to an independent
laboratory for testing.

As a part of the routine Maintenance of the distribution system,
Stewart staff will also perform a disinfection and flushing
program to sanitize the water distribution lines.

This maintenance program will be conducted beginning
Thursday May 08, by exercising water valves, during which time
you may notice discoloured water. The exercising of water
valves will continue May 09 and May 12.

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT:
DISTRICT OF STEWART ISTRICT OF

(250) 636-2251
705 Brightwell Street, Stewart BC Stewart

BRITISH COLUMBIA



